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We are painting a house in The Hood! 

Eden Park, in partnership with Resene, will give one lucky household in The Hood 
a new lick of paint - to the value of $10,000.00! 

We know that repainting your house is a major expense in terms of both time and 
money, and can often be neglected or left until last when taking care of your home. 

We want to paint a house that really deserves painting, from the perspective of the 
people who matter: The Hood. To this end, we'd like you to nominate the house 
you think deserves a coat of paint to bring it to its best! 

Let us know why you think the house deserves painting by submitting here, (feel 
free to include photos and video!) by midnight, Sunday, 25 March and a winner will 
be selected by a panel made up of Eden Park and Resene employees. The winner 
will be announced and notified by email/phone on Wednesday 28 March. To cover 
off the "legals", the decision of the panel is final and no correspondence will be 
entered into! 

Let’s get together and brighten up The Hood! 

From: info@edenpark.co.nz

Sent: Monday, 12 March 2018 3:50 p.m. 

To: 

Subject: Resene Paint-a-house 

To view this email as 
 

a web page, go here.




